Economic Development SPC Meeting 5th May 2010
Minutes

Attended
	Donie Anderson
	Frank Nevin, Director of Economic, Transport, and Land Use Planning

	Cllr. Colm Brophy
	Colin Ryan, Senior Planner

	Cllr. Emma Coburn
	Martin Judge, Senior Executive Officer

	Cllr. Marie Corr
	

	Cllr. Sean Crowe
	

	Neil Durkan
	

	Jim Fay
	

	Cllr. Trevor Gilligan
	

	Cllr. Cathal King
	

	Garrett Robinson
	

	Cllr. Eamon Tuffy
	


Apologies: Cllr. William Lavelle, Sean Giblin
An Cathaoirleach Cllr Eamon Tuffy presided
At the start of the meeting a number of sectoral members stated that the minutes were not made available to them before the meeting. Frank Nevin apologised for this, and said the matter would be addressed. It was also agreed that in future agendas and minutes would be available a week before meetings.
	Confirmation and Re-affirmation of Minutes 

The minutes of the meeting of Economic Development SPC of 17th February 2010 were noted and approved.


	Report from Sub-Group on Rights of Way

Frank Nevin  presented a report from the Sub-Group on Rights of Way which recpmmened that 
(a) That the current Development Plan and Draft Plan supported existing, and the identification and creation of, new rights of way in so far as currently possible.

(b)That changes in the relevant legislation and/or other opportunites to maximise access to the countryside be actively monitored and be brought to the attention of the members during the life time of the Development Plan.
Cllr Tuffy proposed the adoption of this recommendation, Cllr Brophy seconded, and following a discussion to which Donal Anderson contributed, the proposal was agreed.


	

	Development Plan Update and Discussion
Frank Nevin updated the members on the Development Plan review process, and he and Colin Ryan responded to questions and comments from Cllr Tuffy, Garrett Robinson, Jim Fay, and Neil Durkan.



	

	IEZ Update
Frank Nevin presented a report and presentation on the Intellectual Enterprise Zone concept. Cllrs Corr, Coburn, Gilligan, and Tuffy contributed to the discussion.



	

	Update on Think Local Campaign
Frank Nevin presented a report on the Think Local 2010 campaign. A discussion ensued to which CllrsTuffy, Gilligan, Coburn, Crowe, and Garrett Robinson contributed.


	

	A.O.B.
Cllr Tuffy outlined the need for a programme of work for the committee, which would go beyond planning matters, give more focus to economic development and requested that members submit suggested items for the programme. 
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